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February 15, 2025

Dear Mary Ellen and IPSC Central South Ontario Chapter members,
Many thanks for your generous donation that will help us to continue to advance our mission:  “To enable best practices that prevent and control infections globally by leading international networking, advocacy, education, research and collaboration with infection control professionals, organizations and communities.”
Our organization depends on donations like yours to continue our great work in supporting low-middle income countries.  
On behalf of the IFIC Board, thank you again for your generous contribution.  
Sincere respect, 



Barbara Catt
 IFIC Chair
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